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Dear Ms. Wegener-Gave: 

2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 
LISLE, IL. 60532-4352 
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In letter dated June 18, 2018 (ML 18178A382, including attachments), you contacted the U.S. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission and indicated that you wished to terminate NRC License No. 
21-08362-12. In letter dated September 24, 2018 (ML 18268A040, including attachments), you 
submitted additional information confirming that all residual licensed material from Dow Corning 
Corporation had been transferred to another NRC licensee - The Dow Chemical Company, 
NRC Lie. No. 21-00265-06. 

Based on its review, the staff has concluded that all licensable radioactive material used or 
stored at the licensee's facilities located at 3901 S Saginaw Rd., Midland, Ml, and has been 
removed from the above referenced license. Based on these conclusions no further 
remediation or actions with respect to NRC regulated material are required. Your facilities are 
suitable for use by another NRC licensee and NRC license number 21-08362-12 is hereby 
terminated. A copy of the terminated license -Amendment No. 30 - is enclosed. 

In accordance with Title 1 O of the Code of Federal Regulations Section 2.390, a copy of this 
letter and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. If 
you have any questions, please contact me at (630) 829-9887. 

License No. 21-08362-12 
Docket No. 030-10509 

Enclosure: Amendment No. 30 

Sincerely, 

?4 CulJ;- {)Id~ 
Sara A. Forster, M.S. 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 


